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SAC Minutes
April 6, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 


Mr. Boulieris called the meeting to order at 5:00 p. m.
Members in Attendance:  Danny Boulieris, Matthew Miller, Sarah Williamson, Toni Powers, Dan Howell, Melissa Walls, Megan Ross, Rafaela Appleman, Alison Albee
Melissa Walls made a motion to nominate Dan Howell as the SAC Chairperson. It was seconded and approved by all.
Dan Howell made a motion to approve the minutes from the March 2nd, 2021 meeting. It was seconded and approved by all. 

Mr. Boulieris discussed the dress code. We are currently using the Pinellas County Schools dress code. There was discussion about also including a clause to not allow clothing with holes or tears.  A motion was made by Dan Howell that we continue to use the current dress code and include a clause to not allow clothes with holes or tears. It was seconded and approved by all.
There was discussion about FSA motivators for the students including a banner on Main Street, signs in front of the school, signs for local businesses to display and notes from families for students. Dan Howell will reach out to the Mayor’s office to find out about the banner on Main Street. Ms. Williamson will make a flyer for local businesses to display to show their support for the students.  Mrs. Albee will work on finding out about note paper with the seahawk logo to send home for notes from families for students. We will also reach out to volunteers to help with notes for students who do not have support from home. Ms. Powers will check into pricing for the banner and signs for outside the school.
Mr. Miller shared that to help provide continuity for the students during testing that they would like to request funding from SAC to pay for a guest teacher to help proctor assessments.   Dan Howell made a motion to provide funding for a guest teacher to help provide continuity for the students during the standardized testing window. This funding shall not exceed $720. It was seconded and approved by all.
Mr. Boulieris provided the following updates:
The school has received approval from the district for an outdoor classroom to be completed over the summer.
Enrollment is going up slightly and is projected to be at 1,060 students.
There were several students who participated in the Main Sail Virtual Art Exhibit. This was a big honor as only a select number of students are selected to participate.

National History Day is an 8th Grade event.  Amanda Stewart was awarded first place for her project          from our school.
Virtual Discovery Night was a successful event. Mr. Howell participated and commented that it was an informative event that provided great information for families.
The next meeting will be May 11th at 5:00 p.m.
The meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Walls

